
From: Robert Stephenson <antarctic-circle@comcast.net>
Subject: Update #5 - To those who have Registered

Date: May 6, 2017 4:12:10 PM EDT
To: Undisclosed-recipients: <>;
Cc: "Benedicte D. Ditlev-Simonsen" <benedicte@frammuseum.no>, Linda Luna-Ruud <Linda.Luna.Ruud@marmuseum.no>, 

Anne Melgård <anne.melgard@nb.no>

Dear SouthPole-sium registrant,

We will be gathering in Oslo in just 5 days!

This may be the last Update to go out.

We presently have 65 persons registered, two more than were registered for Scotland in 2015.

• The Optional Excursion on Friday to Uranienborg, Amundsen's house, will start from the National Library. You can see the details at 
http://www.antarctic-circle.org/gathering3-uranienborg.htm
36 are signed up for this. 
We will gather from 9:15am onward at the National Library. We will be welcomed with coffee and tea. The program will begin at 9am.
The Excursion will proceed by bus at 10:30am.
The program at the National Library is open to anyone without cost whether or not you are continuing on the Excursion.

• Although we can accommodate more people on the bus on the Excursion to Uranienborg, we may have difficulty in increasing the number 
at lunch. For latecomers we will lower the price and ask them to order off the menu elsewhere in the restaurant.

• On Friday, unless the Optional Excursion returns from Uranienborg earlier than planned, we should be back in cental Oslo by 5pm. We 
have asked that The Park Inn be the terminus. The Opening Reception is at 7pm so those going will take the Ferry or Bus 30 to the 
Museum.

• The Optional Excursion to Sandefjord on Monday also can accommodate more people. It will be possible to increase the lunch numbers.
I'm hoping that the bus will depart from The Park Hotel as many of us will be staying there. We probably won't know that for sure until we 
gather on Friday at the opening reception. 

• The Saturday night dinner on the Fram will follow a Reception that starts at 7pm. 
The building that houses the Fram is kept cool so you should dress with that in mind. Some will wear a coat & tie or a dress, but others 
won't. It's strictly up to you. Some will not have the time or opportunity to go back to their hotels to change so don't feel that you have to 
dress up. 

Regards,

Rob

This was sent to the following:

Evelyn Baess
John Bonham
Sue Bonham
Brad Borkan
Jackie Burton
Robert W. Burton
Cathy Cooper
Richard Dehmel
Suzy Dehmel
Wendy Driver
Lynne Duddy
Lill Egeland
Aant Elzinga
Beth Fitzsimmons
Joe Fitzsimmons
Kari Flyen
Torill Flyen
Magnus Forsberg
Art Gertel

http://www.antarctic-circle.org/gathering3-uranienborg.htm


Ann-Rachael Harwood
Tom Henderson
Ruth Hill
David Hirzel
Lawrence Howard
Laura Kissel
Geir O. Kløver
Regina Koellner
Bruce Larsen
Sally Larsen
Anders Larsson
Stuart Leggatt
Gretchen Legler
James J. McCarthy
Sue McCarthy
Shane Murphy
Peggy Nelson
Joe O'Farrell
Gary Paine
Linda Parker
Mick Parker
Sheila Pressman
Jahn Rønne
Michael Rosove
Julian Salisbury
Judy Skelton
Marjory Spoerri
Robert B. Stephenson
Anne Strathie
Mike Tarver
Mark Tewfik
Ken Thomas
Karen Ronne Tupek
Fuchsia Voremberg
Eva Marie Widmark
Isobel & David Williams
Tricia Wood
Karen Woods
Jack Wright
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The Antarctic Circle
Robert B. Stephenson, FRGS, Coordinator
Mail: P. O. Box 435, Jaffrey, NH 03452-0435  USA
Library: 8 Main Street, Jaffrey, NH.
Home Tel: 603-532-6066
Library Tel: 603-532-POLE (7653)
Alternate e-mail if difficulties: rob@rs41.org
The Antarctic Circle: www.antarctic-circle.org
SouthPole-sium v.2 in Scotland, 1-4 May 2015 Come & Gone
http://www.antarctic-circle.org/gathering2.htm
For photos: http://rs41.smugmug.com/Travel/SouthPolesium-v2
Facebook:
SouthPole-sium v.3 in Oslo, 12-14 May 2017
http://www.antarctic-circle.org/gathering3.htm
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